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Hand County Board of Commissioners

From: Nick Fitzgerald <Nick.Fitzgerald@pipestone.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 2:46 PM
To: Doug DeBoer- Hand County Auditor; commissioners.handcounty@midconetwork.com
Cc: jdwangsness.handcounty@midconetwork.com
Subject: Ratio, LLC Comment
Attachments: Ratio LLC Comment.pdf; Final Ratio Comment.pdf

Greetings Doug and Commissioners, 
 
We have attached a comment for our upcoming meeting in response to the US Fish and Wildlife Service comments in an 
effort to correct the record.  Both attachments are the same, unfortunately my scanner formatting in the first 
attachment wasn’t quite right.  Please review at your convenience and we are happy to address your questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Nick Fitzgerald 
Business Development 
301 Ridge View Dr. 
West Branch, IA 52358 
Cell: (319) 631-9316 
Nick.Fitzgerald@pipestone.com 
www.pipestonesystem.com 

 
 


